

January 8, 2018

Re:

Archetto, Inc.

Recommendation Letter

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written to recommend and thank Archetto Construction, Inc. for an outstanding job at our Lincoln Avenue, Living Faith Alliance Church location. During the many months of this project from design and negotiation, to completion and our first service, they demonstrated diligence and dedication to completing their work in a timely and professional manner, while working within our budget. The quality of the work and willingness to accommodate our unique needs went beyond our expectations.

Not only did we have Archetto, Inc. build our new sanctuary with our very specific design requests, we enlisted them to remodel and add an addition to our existing facility simultaneously.

On a more personal note, the meetings early on in the process, as well as the weekly contractors meetings later on were productive, professional, and a pleasant experience.

Living Faith Alliance Church would be proud to recommend Archetto Construction and also make available our beautiful and unique facility for those desiring to view their fine work.

Thank you Vince Archetto, Brian Rehm , Nick Rehm , and all your staff. We were blessed by our relationship.

Most Sincerely,

Rev. Nathan Howard - Senior Pastor

The Pastoral Staff at Living Faith Alliance Church

Christine Laury – Building Committee Chair

Scott Hoffman - Design Construction/ Owners Rep.